
From: Nancy Bates
To: Elizabeth Burdick
Cc: Mark K. Branse; dieter.gardner@snet.net; mc5allyn@aol.com
Subject: Application #24-1 Affordable Housing Application 59 Kings Highway, Ledyard
Date: Thursday, May 16, 2024 1:50:49 PM
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You don't often get email from bates@halloransage.com. Learn why this is important

Attached please find the following documents:
 
2993     Letter to Elizabeth Burdick, Town Planner;
2997     Affordability Plan;
3000      Suggested Conditions of Approval;
2999     Review of the Proposed 8-30g Affordability Plan; and
3001     Review of the Proposed 8-30g Site Plan.
 
 
 

 
Nancy Bates
Halloran & Sage LLP
One Goodwin Square, 225 Asylum Street
Hartford, CT 06103-4303
 
E bates@halloransage.com
D 860.522.6103
F 860.548.0006
www.halloransage.com
 

 
Follow us on social media:
 

    
 
 
Confidentiality: The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the use
of the individual or entity named above and is privileged and confidential. Any dissemination,
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distribution, or copy of this communication other than to the individual or entity named above
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
immediately by telephone.
 
 


